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Klein, Matthew - FS

Subject: FW: Whitney Geotech Project

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 12:31 PM 
To: Klein, Matthew - FS <matthew.klein@usda.gov> 
Subject: Whitney Geotech Project 

Mr. Klein, 
I am writing to oppose the Whitney Geotech project. Specifically, to oppose the drilling project. I have been a 
Colorado and Eagle County resident for the past 40 years. I would find it disturbing and irresponsible to disrupt 
our wilderness and national forest  for the purpose of drilling to see if this site would support the reservoir 
project. If the drilling found the site could not support the project we would see irreparable damage to the 
wetlands for no good cause. I enjoy our wilderness areas and cannot support this project. My family camps, 
hikes, and enjoys the wonderful wilderness areas and all the wildlife and ecosystems we find. Federal law does 
not permit mechanical travel in these areas. Stick to the law please. 
Sincerely, 
Tom Johnson 


